
 

TOWN OF ST. JAMES, NORTH CAROLINA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED FY 2021 / 2022 BUDGET 

 

The proposed FY 2021-2022 Budget for the Town of St. James has been presented to 

the Town Council and will be available for public inspection at Town Hall, 4140 Southport-

Supply Road, St. James, North Carolina from 9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m., weekdays.  You may 

also request a copy by email to pharan@stjames.town.   

 

The Town Council will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, May 5, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. in 

the Earl Dye Council Chamber, 4140 Southport-Supply Road, St. James, North Carolina 

for the purpose of receiving public comments on the proposed FY 2021-2022 Budget.    

 

For more information, contact Town Hall at (910) 253-4730 or email tosj@stjames.town.   

 

L. Clemons, Deputy Town Clerk  

Town of St. James 
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